
                                         

Meeting with Mrs Saffie Lowe CEESAY, the Ambassador of the 
Republic of the Gambia to the Kingdom of Morocco  

09 February 2024, Rabat- Kingdom of Morocco 
 

 
Mrs Latifa ELBOUABDELLAOUI, the Director General of the Islamic 
Centre for Development of Trade, convened a meeting with Mrs Saffie 
Lowe CEESAY, the Ambassador of the Republic of the Gambia to the 
Kingdom of Morocco, on Friday, February 9, 2024, at the Embassy 
headquarters in Rabat. During the meeting, both parties deliberated on 
strategies to enhance cooperation between the Centre and trade and 



                                         

investment institutions in The Gambia. Mrs. ELBOUABDELLAOUI 
affirmed the Centre's commitment to fostering economic partnerships 
between The Gambia and other OIC countries through initiatives such as 
the upcoming Investment Forum "ICDT INVEST DAYS BANJUL," 
scheduled to be held on May 2nd  and 3rd in the Gambian capital. 

 

 

 

 

 


